
COMMUNICATION MATTERS
Communicating with your child’s teacher and school

Schools have channels of communication 
e.g. Facebook, newsletter, email. 
Use them and check them regularly.

Your child’s teacher will let you know the best 
way to contact them during this time.

Write down your questions as they come to mind. 
Where can I find this information? e.g. school 
newsletter.

Do I still need to contact the teacher or school?

Be respectful in your communications. 
Remember, office and teaching staff may also be 
working remotely and managing their 
home/work environment.

Teachers may use different online platforms and 
virtual classroom spaces to communicate with your 
children.

These may vary across a school as different platforms 
are more suited different age groups.

Remember teachers will be communicating 
individually with many students and their families.

Remind your child that they may need to be patient as 
teachers answer questions or give feedback.


